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Students Wake
Use of shorthand

The Shorthand I 
1 class taught by Mrs. 

Marie Shea are study
ing the first 55 les
sons in the Gregg Sim
plified Shorthand
book. This book pre
sents all the rules* 
brief forms and word 
beginnings and end
ings.
The study of short

hand is similiar to 
French, Spanish or any 
other foreign lan
guage. Most students 
firid shorthand dif
ficult, but being able 
to transcribe short
hand adds at least $20 
or more a month to a 
stenographers wages: 
If a student makes use 
of the shorthand they 
have learned.

Those taking Short
hand I are Pat Dickin
son, Dolores Hill, Kay 
Meulhauser, Iva Nel
son, Sharleen Neilson, 
Sharon Osier, Lila 
Schmerhorn, Janet
Skelly and Jean Stock* 
ner.
Mrs. Lestrud's Eng

lish b class has fin
ished their study of 
literature and have 
received their work 
books which cover 
thoroughly the study 
of grammar, exact
choice of words, punc-. 
tuation and sentence 
structure. The first 
10 lessons will be 
finished by the end of. 
the six weeks period.
The Shakespearean 

classic, Julius Caesar 
is being read by the 
English 2 class. The
Prepare for old man Winter

class is tested every 
other day on dialogue* 
scenes, and words
which is discussed the 
previous day.
Aero '• d " Class 
MakesFliqhtC harts
The Aeronotics Class 

of LCHS has been 
studying navigation 
and weather. Each
student made a flight 
chart and has been 
making the following 
weather observations 
each day: barometric
pressure, the type, 
ceiling and coverage 
of clouds, visibility, 
relative humidity, dew 
point and wind.
'Merrill Tripp is the 

instructor of *the 
class.

Amerian Gov't 
Study FR System
The American Govern

ment class is on the 
chapter Money, Bank
ing, and Credit, which 
covers money and the 
nation, history of 
money policies, paper 
money and banks, the 
federal reserve system 
and the government as 
lender.

The class had their 
six-weeks test the 
week of Thanksgiving. 
Then they will only 
have one more six- 
weeks of this class: 
The second semester 
Hugh Biggar will teach 
PAD.
Word has been re

ceived that Mrs. Ken
neth Cook is confined 
in a Missoula hospita1
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ClassBKG
Studies finances

The bookkeeping
class has in the last 
two weeks, studied and 
prepared financial re
ports and also have 
made adjustments to a 
work sheet. After the 
class has studied the 
chapter on ‘'Adjusting 
and Closing Entries" 
they will start on an 
actual practice book
keeping job with sev
eral journals.
Bookkeeping class is 

taught by Mrs. Shea.

Jourri Class
Improves
After five papers 

the journalism class 
is now beginning to 
show improvement in 
their work. But 'as 
they are amateurs
there are bound to be 
some mistakes. Mr.
Boslaugh, the adviser 
teaches the class and 
there are 18 pupils.
The Typing II Class 

instructed by Marie 
Shea have been engaged 
in building up their 
speed and accuracy.
Then they did dup

licating jobs, where 
master copies are
needed, they used mim
eograph stencils and 
hectograph carbons.
Beat Bigfork and Troy.
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